
February 1, 2023 

 

For our Russian speaking families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
It’s February and after meeting with some administrators from other schools recently, it seems that mid-January to mid-

February is a difficult time for many schools.  Students struggle with following the rules, get into more trouble than usual, and 

have a hard time being positive.  PCSNW is no exception – and as I wrote in last week’s Two Minute Tuesday, I ask parents to 

continue talking and praying with their kiddos – reminding them that they are loved by God, their parents, the staff, and 

friends…thank you for partnering with us!   

“Train up a child in the way he should go; even when he is old he will not depart from it.”   Proverbs 22:6 

 
If you need more details on these 
reminders, please check previous 
Newsletters: 
 
❑ Missions Week – be available! 
❑ Conferences – did you have one? 
❑ Printed School Directories available 

upon request – ask Kim! 
❑ Board Open House – rsvp if you 

plan to attend Feb 6 @ 3:55-4:30 
❑ Open House 

 
 
Starting Session 5 (Feb 20), all students in 

Middle School (6-7th) and High School (8-

10th) will be required to have a student 

planner that will be filled out daily and 

signed/initialed by teacher and parent.  

With students not being truthful about whether 

they have homework or not – this has become 
necessary.  

4th-5th Grade will be optional this year unless the 

teacher connects with you. 
 

On Mondays – starting after the upcoming Session Break, I will be inviting 

any staff & parents to the “office table” to contribute to our planning for 2023-

2024. It will be from 3:45-4:30 and each Monday (that we don’t have Board 

or Education Committee Meetings) will have a topic advertised here as well as 

on the door to my office! Ask me (Mr. V.) if you have any questions!   

First Mission Driven Monday topic:  School Calendar 

Upcoming Events:  

February 8 Indoor Plant Fundraiser orders due today! 

February 13-16 Session Break (no school) 

February 20  Session 5 begins  

March 1 Classroom Color Dress-Up Day Competition 
March 8 Christian College Fair – Mr. V. can pick up/drop off students  

       March 27-30 Mission Week – each class will do a mission project  

       April 14 Dinner & Silent/Live Auction (Pioneer Pavilion in Ferndale)  

 

Need some hours?!  We need: 

• more cleaners & supervisors (sign up at 

this link: click here) 

• Open House assistance 

• Auction item procurement  

• Grounds cleaned up 

• Purchase items from our office list and 

bring receipts for hours equivalency 

recording! 

 

     Due Feb. 8 

     Deliver Feb 22 

                                                  

     Extra order forms are  

     available in the office. 

 

 

 
 

 

On Friday, April 14, we will be hosting our 

annual fundraising dinner & auction.  The 

Fundraising Committee would appreciation 

your help in collecting donations for goods 

and services.  If you can help, please stop in 

the office for info letter to give to businesses! 

Amazon Smile ends Feb 20 – we get        

 a percentage of sales till then – see   

 office for details! 

 

Raise Right is a scrips program – we 

are piloting a shared fundraiser and 

tuition reducer for you! See Mr. V. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1QnzBDPD5nA-vqDBKN72Wb7UCYfxH8DUp6SQH_hD1kho/edit?usp=sharing

